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Sioux Center Chamber of Commerce Homecoming Grant Available:  

College Graduates Encouraged to Apply
December 27, 2021-The Sioux Center Chamber of Commerce is pleased to announce that they are now accepting applications for the fifth consecutive year of the Homecoming Grant.  The Homecoming Grant is a program that awards $6,000 to a graduate of post-secondary education who is originally from Sioux Center and has accepted employment in Sioux Center.  Recruiting and retaining talent for local businesses continues to be a strategic priority of the Sioux Center Chamber.  “Creating this grant has given our community and businesses one more recruitment tool to bring talent back to Sioux Center and encourages post-secondary graduates to make Sioux Center their home,” states Barb Den Herder, CEO of the Sioux Center Chamber.  “We continue to be encouraged by the level of response that we receive each year.”
Marcus Winterfeld, Kinsey Elementary; Miranda Lammers, TransOva Genetics; Jessica Walvoort, Sioux Center Christian School; and Aaron Van Beek, Kinsey Elementary are previous recipients of the Homecoming Grant.
This grant is open to anyone who:

· has or will graduate from a two- or four-year college or university in 2020, 2021, or 2022; 
· lived in the 51250 ZIP code when they graduated from high school; 
· has accepted an offer for a position in Sioux Center;
· has student debt more than $6000.

The grant award is $6000, which will be given over a 4-year period ($1500 per year) and will be paid directly to the student’s lender.  Applicants must remain employed by the same employer for the 4-year period to receive the full grant amount. 
Eligible applicants can complete an application at www.siouxcenterchamber.com.  Applications must be received by March 1, 2022, and the award will be announced by April 30, 2022.
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